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2nd February 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Return of School Reading Books 

As you are aware children are allowed to take reading books home from school to 

encourage their love of reading.  Many pupils return their books, but there are still 

quite a lot of books which have not been returned.  Most of these books are part 

of class sets that can be used for guided reading or were part of a reading 

scheme. 

Having the books returned allows the teacher and children to reading during 

lessons.  Unfortunately, without having all the books returned, we are unable to do 

this and with many books missing, they will be very expensive to replace.  If anyone 

does still have any school books at home, could you return them to school as soon 

as possible. 

If you are unsure whether a books belongs to you or the school, please check the 

inside cover.  All books that we send home are stamped with the St Finbar’s School 

stamp. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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